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Board of Administration 

Circular Letter 

June 1, 2022 

Circular Letter: 310-038-22 

Distribution: IV, V, VI, X, XII, XVI 

To:  All CalPERS Employers, Members of the Board, and Candidates  

Subject:  2021 Special Public Agency Member Certified Election Results for the CalPERS 

Board of Administration 

Purpose  

The purpose of this Circular Letter is to inform you of the 2021 Special Public Agency Member 

certified election results for the California Public Employees’ Retirement System (CalPERS) 

Board of Administration. 

In accordance with the provisions of the Public Employees’ Retirement Law, Government Code 

sections 20090(g)(4), 20095, and 20096, the Secretary of State’s Office certified that:  

Ms. Mullissa Willette, a tax exemption investigator from the County of Santa Clara, has been 

elected by public agency representatives to the office of Member, Board of Administration, 

CalPERS.  

Willette will serve a term of office beginning May 27, 2022 and continuing through January 15, 

2027.  

Attached is the certification of the official election results from the Secretary of State. 
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Questions 

Any questions regarding this information should be directed to the Board Election Office at 

(916) 795-3007 or email the Board Election Coordinator.  

 
Dallas Stone, Chief  
Operations Support Services Division 
 

Attachment: Official Certified Results (PDF)  
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